From: Toma, Jack N. (CG) (TFO) [mailto:jntoma@fbi.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2018 7:31 AM

To: Steve Berlin

Subject: Notification for Return from Travel

Good morning Steve,

Hope all is well. I wanted to inform you that I returned from my FBI operational travel to Copenhagen, Denmark on 01 June 2018. All travel, lodging, meals and incidental expenses were paid by the FBI. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Thank you, 

R/

P.O. Jack Toma

